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Dear Tomer

Now that ail the work on our buifding is nearly finished { am writing on behalf of my colleagues on the Vaad to say
thank you.

You and your team, and especially Melody and Noam were absolutely brilliant from beginning to end.

Without their help and advice it would have been extremely difficult if not impossible to have put the scheme into
practice and restore our building to its former excellence.

By taking away the financial problems alone made our work so much easier and allowed us to get on with the work.
The whole scheme is really great and you are all to be congratulated on the way that you deal with it.

Please express our sincerest thanks to all those involved and especially Melody and Noam whom | must have driven
crazy with my numerous questions

With kindest regards

Gmar Chatimar Tova

Gerald




